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SUPPLEMENTAL/BID BULLETIN NO. 1
November 15, 2024

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT AND RE-SCHEDULE

Please be informed that due to today’s university announcement of a work
suspension, the pre-bid conference originally scheduled for today, November
15, 2024 has been rescheduled to Monday, November 18, 2024.

For guidance and information of all concerned.

ENIEDA G. CORONA
BAC Chairperson


